Thomas, Kate

From: Alan Webb

Sent: 09 January 2020 13:52

To: Thomas, Kate

Cc: Russell Scott-Worthington

Subject: Re: PAN-006045 Determination date
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Good Afternoon Kate,
Huw called me to explain the situation regarding the present date and | agree that the determination period should
be extended past 10th January.

However, | cannot agree that it be extended without a definite date.
What is the likely determination period ?

Kind Regards,

Alan Webb

Managing Director

Mobile: :
Telephor=
JMEL
ENVIROFUELS

www.jmenvirofuels.co.uk
www.jackmoodygroup.co.uk

From: "Thomas, Kate" <Kate.Thomas03@c foethnaturiolcymru.gov.uk>
To: Alan Webb «ﬁ
Cc: Russell Scott-Worthington _

Sent: 09/01/2020 12:17 PM
Subject: PAN-006045 Determination date

Dear Mr. Webb,

The determination date for the variation application is currently 10 January 2020.

We will be unable to determine the application by this date. Therefore, please can you confirm
your agreement to us in writing, confirming that you agree for the determination date to be
extended until such a time that we have made a decision.

Please can you confirm your agreement by the end of today.

Kind regards
Kate

Kate Thomas



